August 1, 2018

Mr. Whalen and Dawson Springs Independent Board Members,

[bookmark: _GoBack]As required by 702 KAR 1:170, I am reporting to you that the district has reviewed this guidance (meaning the Data Security and Breach Notification and Best Practice Guide) and implemented the best practices that meet the needs of personal information reasonable security in our district.
We have educated our staff and applied security measures to our network systems. The security applied to each system will reflect both the importance of the system and the resources available to protect it. In other words, there is not a single, blanket level of security for all systems, nor are the resources always sufficient to provide ideal, 100% security.
Reducing human error, as it pertains to data security, is a major factor in a more secure environment.  Our staff will be trained, and reminded during the year, about keeping personal information safe and secure and the best practices as it pertains to data security.  In an effort to keep our data more secure, we continue to use Infinite Campus Messenger service to reduce the transfer of student and staff information between services.  We will continue in our efforts to keep our Data safe and secure.

Respectfully submitted,
Karen Wallace
DTC, Dawson Springs Independent School District
